
South Shore Line New Carlisle Station Public Meeting
Survey Results
A Public Meeting was held at the New Carlisle-Olive Township Public Library on Wednesday, January 29, 
2025, to discuss a proposed South Shore Line Station in New Carlisle. During the meeting, attendees 
were invited to respond to a series of questions using their smartphones or paper handouts. The below 
data shows the digital and manual responses from attendees.
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Do you live in New Carlisle? Do you work in New Carlisle? 

Have you ever taken the South Shore Line?

How frequently do you use the South Shore Line?



South Bend International Airport
Hudson Lake

Michigan City (either station)
Beverly Shores

Dune Park
Portage/Ogden Dunes

Miller
Gary (either station)

East Chicago
Hammond Gateway

Hegewisch
Millenium Station/Other Chicago Stations
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When you use the South Shore Line, which station(s) do you visit?

What do you think are the top three benefits of a new train station?

What are the three most important considerations in a new train station?

Other

Growth opportunities around train station

Expanded workforce

Access to metropolitan areas

Access to natural areas

Reduced vehicular traffic

Attracting businesses to New Carlisle

Attracting customers to New Carlisle

Safety

Proximity to downtown

Proximity to industries

Pedestrian access

Parking

Traffic

Shelter

Shuttle to businesses

Other


